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April 12, 2018 

Construction update for King County’s Eastgate Interceptor Project  

Construction has started on King County’s Eastgate Interceptor Rehabilitation project, including work 
within the Lake Hills Greenbelt Park.  

In the next few weeks you will see increased activity in the park, including:   

• Traffic control, signs and flaggers; there may be 
some short-term traffic delays on SE 16th Street 

• An increase in truck and equipment traveling in  
and out of the park 

• Clearing and tree removal  

• Installing erosion control and safety fencing  

• Building temporary access roads within the park  

• Closing off a row of parking spaces and bringing  
in a temporary storage container  

Wherever possible, we will try to minimize construction 
impacts and we will restore all disturbed areas.   

For more information 
• Contact David Freed  

• 206-263-9453 / david.freed@kingcounty.gov  

• Visit the project web site, where you can get 
information and sign up to get construction updates 
(emails or text) 
https://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-
projects/active/eastgate.aspx  

 

Alternative formats available - 206-477-5371 
or TTY relay: 711 

mailto:david.freed@kingcounty.gov
https://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/eastgate.aspx
https://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/eastgate.aspx

	For more information

